
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ACCEPT the 2019 Year-end Reports on the state and federal legislative programs provided
by the County's legislative advocates. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact from the acceptance of these reports. 

BACKGROUND: 
Each January, the Board of Supervisors receives Year-end Reports on its state and federal
legislative programs from its legislative advocates. These reports summarize the state and
federal legislative and regulatory advocacy activity undertaken by the County, and on the
County's behalf, during the year.

The state 2019 Year-end Report was prepared by James Gross and Michelle Rubalcava
from Nielsen Merksamer Parrinello Gross & Leoni. It is Attachment A.

The federal 2019 Year-end Report was prepared by Paul Schlesinger, Anne Cullather,
Perrin Badini and Mackenzie Dobson of Alcalde & Fay. It is Attachment B. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   01/21/2020 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  L. DeLaney,
925-335-1097

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    January  21, 2020 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy

cc:

C. 28

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: LEGISLATION COMMITTEE

Date: January  21, 2020

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: 2019 Year-end Report on State and Federal Legislative Programs





ATTACHMENTS
Attachment A: 2019 State Legislative Program Year-End Report 
Attachment B: 2019 Federal Legislative Program Year-End
Report 


